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June 10,2022

Tim Carey, President
United lrish Societies of the Capital District lnc.
PO Box 673
Newtonville, NY 12128

Dear Tim,

Thank you for the generous donation of $2,750.00 to the Regional Food Bank of
Northeastern New York. We deeply appreciate your support of our Adopt-a-Program.

The COVID-19 disaster has impacted communities in all counties the Food Bank
serves. While the health crisis may be lessening, the effects on low-income individuals
and families will be felt for a long time. Your generosity has made a real difference in
many lives as people strive to recover from this unprecedented health and economic
crisis.

The food and other resources we pro"ride in our Adopt-a-Program would not be
available without the support we receive from so many caring people. Thank you for
your kindness and concern for your fellow New Yorkers.

Regards,
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Chief Executive Officer
mol lyn@ reg ionalfood bank. net
518.786.3691

Amount of Contribution: $2,750.00 Date of Contribution: 61912022

Designation: AAP - Multiple

This form is provided pursuant to section 170(0(8) of the lnternal Revenue Code.
This lefter serves a.r a receipt for your gift and confirms, for tax purposes,
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